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Ladies, 

I hope you and your families are well.  Hope you 
are working on “Something Fishy “ for our 
Summer Challenge.  As we venture to some 
normalcy in the coming months, please be safe 
and realize that Covid is with us just like any 
other virus. We have lived through many events 
in our lives, which have made us more aware of 
ourselves and others, and how special family and 
friends are.  

I pray for the lives lost.  I’m sure Covid has 
touched us all in different ways.  It has made us 
laugh, cry, swear and think. It has made us all 
stronger together, so let’s continue our journey.  

A decision was made by the board that, due to 
ever changing Covid restrictions, and out of an 
abundance of caution, all NBQA meetings and 
workshops will be offered via Zoom through 
January 2022. The presenter for September, Jody 
Beck, will hold her workshop on Saturday, 
September 18th.  Please contact Gail Macera if 
you are interested.   

So, I do hope you will join the Guild on Zoom for 
the September meeting.  We thank you all for 
your support and understanding, and look 
forward to a great year, and our quilt show!! 

GENERAL MEETING

Thursday, September 16, 2021
6:30 pm

Via Zoom

With 45 years and so many more to come, I 
am very excited about working with my new 
board, Joan, Blaire and MaryAnne, in my 
final year of  a long 4 years as your 
President. I thank Celia, Nina and Sue for 
standing by me these past 3 years, 
especially this last year. They were my 
backbone, along with Louise and Gail.  We 
have learned so  much about staying 
connected, and about our computers!  With 
Zoom  events and social distancing it was 
quite an education.  It was so important to 
stay connected.

Thank you all for hanging in with the guild.  
You, our members, kept NBQA
TOGETHER…  See  you soon!

Geri Bergreen
President

In the crazy quilt of life,
I’m glad you’re in my block of friends.

RENEW YOUR NBQA MEMBERSHIP....
45 years and going Strong ....
Please share with friends...
The more the merrier ....
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PROGRAMS

ALL PROGRAMS WILL BE OFFERED VIA ZOOM THROUGH JANUARY 2022

September 16, 2021 Lecture - Jody Beck (www.jodysjemsquilting.com) "Art of 
Quilt Design" Power Point presentation and demonstration. She also has a 
YouTube channel at JodysJemsQuilting.

September 18, 2021 Saturday morning 3 to 4 hour workshop starting at 9:00 a.m. 
"Starry Wonder Table Topper" - pattern (download) may be purchased for $9 with 
our discount on her website noted above.

October 21, 2021 Lecture - Ann Turley (www.annturley.info) "Confessions of the 
Quilt Police". Ann is also a quilt show judge so she will be able to give us some 
wonderful hints as we prepare for our quilt show.

October 23, 2021 Saturday morning 6 hour workshop starting at 9:30 a.m. -
"Making Faces - A Self Portrait" - how fun this will be! Check out Ann's webpage 
for inspirational ideas!

November 18, 2021 Lecture - Karen Miller (www.redbirdquiltco.com) -
"Aurifilosophy Lecture/Trunk Show". Every attendee will be given a spool of 
Aurifil thread and a product brochure. No workshop at this time.

December we will do a Sip and Sew (date to be determined).

2022

January 20, 2022 Lecture - Stephanie Hackney/Director of Sales and Marketing, 
Hobbs Bonded Fibers - "Batting: What's Inside Matters". There will also be an 
opportunity for someone to win batting. No workshop at this time.

Please look over these websites and see what catches your eye. We will start 
signups on August 1st. I will be sending out an email at that time with more 
descriptions of what the workshops entail.

Thanks!

Gail Macera
Tina Zuffoletti
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Secretary Gina Raimondo has received her quilt!!
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JUST A REMNDER FROM THE NBQA 
TREASURER…..

Expenses submitted to the Treasurer for 
reimbursement must be accompanied by a 
signed expense sheet. All expenses should go 
through committee chairs so that budgets can 
be monitored.  The expense submission form is 
on the website:

https://secureservercdn.net/198.71.233.72/401.
a31.myftpupload.com/wp-
content/uploads/2020/03/NBQA-Expense-
Sheet.pdf

Any questions please contact Blaire Gagnon at 
gagnonblaire@gmail.com. 

LIBRARY ITEMS

Thoughts are being shared as to 
whether we should continue the 
NBQA Library, or  sell, donate or give 
away the items.  Please share any 
ideas you may have and submit them 
to President Geri.

SOUTH COUNTY MUSEUM

The South County Museum in  
Narragansett 
will be holding its Quilt Show 
September 24-26, 2021. Admission to 
the show will be $20 per person, $10 
for members and free for volunteers.  
Any questions can be forwarded 
to:  Heather@kisilywicz.com.

Paula Weston & Maybeth Cost
e-mail: nbqamail@gmail.com
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THE WINNER OF THE 
2021 RAFFLE QUILT

SHOP HOP

July is Shop Hop month! The Schoolhouse Shop 
Hop is going on now with four shops 
participating. The shops are The Quilted Crow in 
Bolton, Massachusetts, Cobblestone Quilts in 
Townsend, Massachusetts, Red Barn Sewing and 
Yarn Center in Merrimac, Massachusetts and 
Quilted Threads in Henniker, New Hampshire
You will need your shop hop passbook which is 
included in a tote bag and priced at $8.00.
There are a few Tote Bags and Passports still 
available from Louise Pankiewicz at Island 
Creations by Louise, 74 Nooseneck Hill Road, West 
Greenwich, RI. Call or text Louise at
401-323-0255 to reserve your tote bag.

The winner of the 2021 Raffle 
Quilt is Mia Thompson.  
Congratulations Mia!!

mailto:gagnonblaire@gmail.com
mailto:Heather@kisilywicz.com
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SUMMER CHALLENGE

The theme is “Something Fishy!” Make a quilt no larger than 30” on a side, minimum 10” on a side, that contains 
fish or other water creatures, or is based on a view of a body of water. You can use any techniques, but it must be 
quilted and completed by the September meeting (quilt must have been completed in 2021).

Send a picture to Geri Bergreen before September 9th so she can create a Power Point presentation of the 
entries.  We will vote for our favorite, and the top 3 will receive cash prizes.  Questions:  contact Joan Potter at 
joanpotter1@cox.net or 401-241-0029.

EDUCATION

The education committee’s youth workshops 
using kits designed by the committee are 
underway. Red Work projects led by Barbara 
Hartford is the first in a series of kits developed 
by the committee. A workshop for “Smart 
Girls” in Warwick was held in June. Plans are 
being completed for other events for the 
summer.

Summer , Fall and Christmas projects are being 
developed. Any members of NBQA are 
welcomed to help us. Contact Peggy Lane, 
Chair, drpalane@cox.net or 401-294-6576 for 
more info or to join us – even if only for one 
project. Summer is a great time to try 
something new!

COMFORT QUILTS
Summer 2021

Linda and I have been busy delivering quilts to various 
groups:

Blackstone Valley Advocacy
Elizabeth Buffum Chase House
Operation Standdown
The Veterans Hospital
Hope Valley Fire Department
Healthy Families America at Meeting Street School 

(Thank you Gail)
Ronald McDonald House
Kent Visiting Nurses
Mae Organization

Again, a huge, huge thank you to our members who work 
to make Comfort Quilts a success! We truly appreciate 
you all!

Our next Comfort Quilt day is scheduled for September 
25th. As we are able to meet more and more, a sewing 
day is tentatively planned. More details to come as we get 
closer to the day, but please save the date!

As always, if you have any questions please contact Linda 
or Brenda.

HANG A QUILT DAY!

Saturday, August 7th is “Hang a Quilt Day”.  
Hang a quilt outside your house – on your 
porch, garage, fence, clothesline, a chair., 
ladder, anyplace that will showcase your work 
of art!  You can post on social media as well.

Paula Weston & Maybeth Cost
e-mail: nbqamail@gmail.com
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Narragansett Bay

Quilters’ Association

PO Box 614

East Greenwich, RI 02818

www.nbqa.org

We

NBQA

HAVE A 
GREAT 

SUMMER!

The museum’s changing 
exhibitions, Brown Bag Lectures, 
gallery talks, and special events 
are updated weekly at 

nequiltmuseum.org. 


